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Year 6 Newsletter  

Spring 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Thank you for all of your help and support so far. The children have had a great Autumn term 

and have worked extremely hard.  

 

English – World War 2 

 

Our writing will focus on our topic, World War 2. 

Children will learn: 
Use a range of punctuation  
Build cohesion in their writing 
Use speech to advance the action in a story and to develop a character 

Our aim is for all children to produce detailed, quality pieces of writing across all the subjects. 
We will be focusing on writing for a substantial period of time for a variety of purposes. 
 
Maths – Percentages, Ratio and Measurement  
Children will learn to: 

• Find percentages of amounts and solve problems involving this skill  

• Ratio – scaling up recipes, solving problems involving ratio and proportion  

• Measurement – Solve problems involving metric measures  
 

Foundation   

Topic: World War 2 

Science: Animals including Humans (circulatory system and nutrition)  
Spanish: Time and Routines  

 

Our Class Story 

We will read ‘Letters from the Lighthouse’ by Emma Carroll. It is set 

during World War 2 and tells the story of two siblings who are evacuated to  

Devon. It’s full of mystery and will keep us guessing until the very end! 

 

Reminders and Dates:   

Practice SATs Week – 9th – 12th January  

Jackson Class assembly – Thursday 25th January at 9am  

NSPCC Number Day – Friday 2nd February   

SATs Week – 13th May 

Carroty Wood – 10th – 12th June  

 

Please do come by, at the end of the school day, if you would like more information on the Year 

6 curriculum or how we can help you support your child. 

 

 

 

 

 


